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To love, serve and learn as Jesus shows us 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Week ending: 22nd March 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Year 3/4 for having the 
highest attendance! 

Year Group Attendance  

Nursery 79.78%  

Reception 97.06%  

Year 1/2 91.18%  

Year 3/4 97.59%  

Year 4/5 94.07%  

Year  6 98.08%  

HOUSE POINTS RUNNING TOTALS 

Well done everyone in St David’s Team 
for earning the most Team Points this 

half term! 

St George St Patrick St Andrew St David 

388 365 301 392 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Easter marks a time of great joy and celebration. Our celebrations this morning in Church were led 

beautifully by Years 3, 4 and 5 in a wonderfully reverent Easter Liturgy which helped everyone to reflect 

on how each of the Stations of the Cross has significant meaning in our lives today. A big thank you to the 

children and staff for their hard work.  

If you are not able to attend Church during Holy Week and Easter weekend (Mass times for St Joseph’s 

are listed below), please do make use of CAFOD’s resources to 

help you to celebrate this important time as a family:  

Children's Liturgy | CAFOD  

We look forward to welcoming all the children back to school on 

Wednesday 10th April. 

Wishing you all a very Happy and Holy Easter from all the staff at 

St Vincent’s Catholic Primary School. 

Mr Dominic Vernon 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

Mass times at St Joseph’s 

Maundy Thursday 

28th March: 7pm - Mass of the Lord’s Supper   

Good Friday 

29th March: 3pm - Liturgy of the Cross and Passion 

Easter Saturday 

30th March: 8pm - Easter Vigil Mass 

Easter Sunday 

31st March: Masses at 8.30am and 4pm 

https://cafod.org.uk/Education/Children-s-liturgy
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 Wednesday 10th April: SCHOOL RE-OPENS AFTER 

EASTER 

 Monday 15th / Tuesday 16th April: BikeRight catch up 

sessions 

 Monday 15th April: Robinwood Parents’ Meeting (3pm) 

 Friday 19th April: Year 3/4 (Miss Jones’s Class) swimming 

lessons start 

 Monday 29th April - Wednesday 1st May: Year 4 residential 

(Robinwood) 

 Wednesday 1st May: morning Mass (8am in the school 

hall) - all welcome  

 Monday 6th May: School closed for Bank Holiday 

 SATURDAY 11th May: First Holy Communion Mass at 

11am 

 w/b 13th May: Year 6 National Curriculum (SATs) Tests  

 Monday 20th—Wednesday 22nd May: Year 6 residential 

(Condover Hall) 

 Friday 24th May: SCHOOL CLOSES FOR WHIT HALF TERM 

 Monday 10th June: SCHOOL RE-OPENS AFTER WHIT  

DURACELL BIG BATTERY HUNT 

Please continue to bring your old 

batteries into school  to help us win the 

Duracell Big Battery Hunt.  If we can 

collect the most batteries by 18th June, 

we will win £3,500 to spend on outdoor 

equipment.  Get everyone you know 

on-board and get collecting for us.  

Collection boxes will be in the main 

entrance. Thank you! 

OUT OF SCHOOL 

ACHIEVEMENTS 

Huge congratulations to 
Sam who has been 

commended for exceptional 
leadership skills 

demonstrated over the 
weekend at Beaver Camp. 

Sam helped others to set up 
camp, and led activities and 

team games.  

LENT FUNDRAISING 

A huge well done to the children for their fund-raising efforts this week, making 
an amazing £338 so far.  We’ve had bake sales, games, competitions, clubs 

and sponsored events! Donations can be made to Nugent Care Good 
Shepherd Appeal, Alder Hey, St Rocco’s Hospice and Warrington & District 

Society for Deaf People.  Please send any outstanding donations into school by 
the end of the first week back after Easter, Friday 12th April.  Thank you as 

always for your support. 

SUMMER UNIFORM 

After the Easter break, children can come to school wearing summer uniform.  Please support us in making sure 
that children come to school looking smart, wearing only items listed below.  Thank you. 

Uniform PE Kit 

Navy blue v-neck sweatshirt or cardigan (school crest op-

tional) 

Pale blue polo shirt (school crest optional) 

and 

Grey trousers / shorts with plain grey/navy school socks  

or navy skirt with navy/white socks  

or 

Pale blue gingham summer dress with navy / white socks  

Navy blue cap / sun hat - full rim or with neck protection is 

advised in very hot weather 

Black school shoes 

Navy blue v-neck sweatshirt or cardigan (school 

crest optional) 

Pale blue polo shirt (school crest optional)  

PLAIN NAVY shorts, leggings or tracksuit    

bottoms (No branding including sports brands,  

patterns or logos)  

White/black/grey/navy socks 

Navy blue cap / sun hat - full rim or with neck    

protection is advised in very hot weather 

Trainers  

ROBINWOOD 

A final reminder that any 
outstanding balances for Year 

4’s residential to Robinwood are 
due today.   

Please make final payments on 
ParentPay. 
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